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Office of Outdoor Advertising
Ten Park Plaza, Suite 6160, Room 6141

Boston, MA 02116

Sincerely,

John R. Romano, Director
MassDOT - Office of Outdoor Advertising

June 1 3, 2018

Maureen E. Feeney, City Clerk
City of Boston
1 City Hall Square, Room 60'l
Boston, MA 02201-2014
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Ten Park Plaza, Room #: 614'1, Boston, MA 02116
Tel: 857-368-9700, TTY: 857-368-0655

www.mass. gov/outdoor-advertising-and-signagecc: Mayor Martin J. Walsh

Re: Notice of removal of applications for proposed electronic billboard(s) from
tomorrow's MassDOT Office of Outdoor Advertising June 14, 2018 agenda

Dear Ms. Feeney:

Please be advised that application #: 2018D010 by Orange Barrel Media for one
electronic permit for the construction of an electronic billboard at 621 Washington Street
(fagade of building) has been removed from tomorrow's June 14, 2018 Office of Outdoor
Advertising public meeting agenda.

This application for electronic permit will be added to the July 12, 2018 public meeting
agenda.

Thank you for attention to this matter.
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